
 

 
 
 
Date:  01-21-2015             From:  Lt. Wayne Hanson 
                                                                                                                                 (707) 268-3641 

 
           

Subject: Armed Robbery                              Case: 2015-0237 
 
 
     UPDATE 
 
Please see the two attached photographs, regarding the suspect, who robbed Denny’s 
Restaurant on, Saturday, 01-17-2015 at about 3:30 am. 
 
The Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s help in possibly 
identifying the suspect depicted in the photographs.  
 
Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity 
is encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line 
at 707-268-2539. 
 

 
 
 

Mike Downey, Sheriff 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 
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